Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Lee, Nathan [Nathan.Lee@ghd.com]

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 9:54 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Horne, Mark (MarkHorne)

Subject: Former Chevron Service Station 91026 (RO 0500) - 3701 Broadway, Oakland CA -

Notification of Well Destruction Activates

Mark and Dilan,

GHD Services Inc. (GHD) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC), is notifying you that the
well destruction for the four remaining monitoring wells at Former Chevron Services Station 91026. These activates will
occur on October 29, 2015.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee. P.G.
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